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Welcome Back to a
Negotiation Year!

We hope you had a great and/or relaxing summer!

The teaching unions and the common front are hoping to build on the momentum from last year.

There will be another common front demonstration on Saturday SEPTEMBER 23, 2023.

We will have buses to transport everyone downtown. The buses will leave Heritage at 12:00 and
return there for 16:00.

Please RSVP your spot as soon as possible on the bus with Mary Marks at mmarks@rtu-ser.com

mailto:mmarks@rtu-ser.com


New More Detailed Paystubs
Please check your first paystubs of the year before September
15th.

September 15th is the last day to inform payroll of any issues or
incorrect information on the paystub.

Ask an RTU Staffer
On September 12th, 2023 at 17:00 we will be holding an open
Q&A session on zoom.

Any member can attend to directly ask an RTU staff member
their questions. Questions of a sensitive nature will be handled
in breakout rooms.

A link will be emailed a few days before and a reminder given
when the session starts. We hope to see you there.

Letters of Engagement
Please double check the dates of any letters of engagement you
receive.

You may receive a letter of engagement from the school board
that pertains to last year, 2022-2023.

No Step Increase September 2023

Find more details on our website.
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READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE

https://www.rtu-ser.com/news/update-on-scale-steps-in-2023-2024
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